
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

(NBAA) 

THE NATIONAL BOARD OF ACCOUNTANTS AND AUDITORS TANZANIA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INVITATION FOR PRE-BUDGET PROPOSALS FROM THE ACCOUNTANCY 
PROFESSION STAKEHOLDERS FOR THE YEAR 2018/2019 

 

The Accountancy Profession is one of the stakeholders that for many years had been 

providing its pre-budget proposals to the Government of the United Republic of Tanzania 

through the National Board of Accountants and Auditors (NBAA). 

 

The main objective of year 2018/2019 pre-budget proposals is to highlight areas of 

improvement that could be considered by the Government in the preparation of the next 

national budget with the purposes of increasing government revenue, developing industrial 

economy and improve the standards of living of its citizens. 

 

With this public notice all accountancy profession stakeholders are invited to submit their 

proposals which will be consolidated and submitted by NBAA to the Ministry of Finance and 

Planning in early December 2017 for further deliberations. Proposals submitted should be 

supported with detailed reasons, benchmarking with other countries, if any, and 

recommendations for easy understanding and consideration during the deliberations. 
 
The deadline for receiving stakeholders’ proposals is on Thursday, 31st August, 2017 at 

16:00hours. 

 
Please use emails  info@nbaa.go.tz and  saimon.kiondo@nbaa.go.tz to send your proposals 
to NBAA. 
 
For more information, please contact: 

THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, 

NBAA MHASIBU HOUSE, 

BIBI TITI MOHAMED STREET, 

P.O. BOX 5128, 

DAR ES SALAAM 

TEL: 255 22 2211890 -9 

FAX: 2151746 E-mail: info@nbaa.go.tz 

WEBSITE: www.nbaa.go.tz 
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